
For Information on Cashless Tolling, Visit
mdta.maryland.gov.

All Cashless Tolls 
coming to the Hatem and Key Bridges!

Open House locations will be accessible to individuals with disabilities. Individuals who require auxiliary aids should contact the  
MDTA at 410-537-1000 (711 for MD Relay) no later than three business days before the Open House date they wish to attend.

Do you travel the Maryland 
Transportation Authority’s (MDTA)  
Hatem Bridge (US 40) or the Key 
Bridge (I-695)? 

Beginning in October 2019, the Key Bridge 
will no longer accept cash for toll payment. 
All tolls will be collected electronically just 
like at the Intercounty Connector (ICC)/MD 
200 and the I-95 Express Toll Lanes (ETL). 
With cashless toll collection, motorists pay 
tolls via E-ZPass® or Video Tolling. Benefits 
include less idle time, better fuel efficiency, 
a faster commute and increased safety.

To find out more and to purchase 
an E-ZPass®, come to one of our 
Cashless Tolling Informational 
Open Houses!

Learn about the benefits of cashless 
tolling, how it works and have the 
opportunity to sign-up for E-ZPass® 
Maryland. Staff will be available to answer 
questions and provide information on 
the best E-ZPass® plan for your travel 
needs. There will not be a formal 
presentation. The same information will 
be provided at each Open House.

Open Houses
Monday, May 20, 2019

(6 - 8 p.m.)
Ferndale Volunteer Fire Dept. 

4 Broadview Blvd. South, Glen Burnie, MD 21061

Tuesday, May 21, 2019
(6 - 8 p.m.)

Havre de Grace Activity Center
351 Lewis Lane, Havre de Grace, MD 21078

Wednesday, May 22, 2019
(6 - 8 p.m.)

Sollers Point Multi-Purpose Center 
323 Sollers Point Road, Dundalk, Maryland 21222

Wednesday, May 29, 2019
(6 - 8 p.m.)

Perryville High School 
1696 Perryville Road, Perryville, MD 21903


